Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education 0
Cordillera Administrative Region
December 9, 2024
REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
NO. -

AMMENDMENT ON RM NO. 615, s. 2024 (Submission of Application for
Private School Regulatory Services for the School Year 2025-2026)

To:  Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
Private School Heads and Administrators
Chiefs, School Governance and Operations Division (SGOD)
All Others Concerned

1. Pursuant to Regional Memorandum No. 615, s. 2024, titled
“Submission of Application for Private School Regulatory Services for the School Year
2025-2026”, this Office, through the Quality Assurance Division (QAD), hereby
extends the deadline for the submission of applications for tuition fee increase from
November 30, 2024, to January 30, 2025.

2. The extension is granted in response to requests from private schools,
allowing sufficient time for school administrators to conduct a series of
comprehensive consultations with their stakeholders.

3. All other provisions in RM No. 615, s. 2024 shall remain in place.

4. For more details, please get in touch with the Quality Assurance
Division (QAD) at Telephone Number 422-1318 (local-1201) or email at
car.qad@deped.gov.ph

5. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ESTELA P. LEON-CARINO Ed, CESO III
Director IV/Regional Director
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